
 



                Academic Year 2024-2025  

               

Dear grade 6 Parents,  

  

A few weeks ago, students were tasked with rewriting one of several poems by the renowned 

children's poet, Kenn Nesbitt. Some of the poems selected were "When the Teacher's Back is 

Turned," "My Puppy Punched Me in the Eye," and "Nicknames”.   

I am thrilled to inform you that the students have not only embraced this creative challenge but 

have also excelled in it. Their rewritten poems showcase their imagination, creativity, and 

unique voice, while paying tribute to Nesbitt's original style and humor.  

To celebrate the culmination of this project and showcase the incredible work of our students, I 

have compiled their rewritten poems into an eBook.   We invite you to take part in this exciting 

moment by accessing the eBook and enjoying the creative endeavors of your children and their 

classmates.  

Have a good reading,   

Dima Soueid  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



 


